
 

LEWIS COUNTY NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS FOR: 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 

To Perform Groundwater Monitoring Services 

  

Lewis County Public Works is soliciting interest from consulting firms who wish to be evaluated 
and considered to provide Department of Ecology compliance groundwater monitoring services 
and monitoring well decommissioning at the Lewis County Road Central Shop and former Lewis 
County Maintenance Shop/Mossyrock Police Station sites. 
 
Firms desiring consideration shall submit three copies of a complete proposal packet to Lewis 
County Public Works, 2025 NE Kresky Avenue, Chehalis, WA 98532, by 1:00 PM local time, 
December 3, 2019. 
 
For more information about the project and submittal requirements contact Kim Amrine 
@Kim.Amrine@lewiscountywa.gov or 360.740.1123 for an information packet.  
 
Lewis County is an equal opportunity and affirmative action employer.  Minority-and women-
owned firms are encouraged to submit statements. 
 
The Recipient, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 78 Stat. 252, 42 
U.S.C. 2000a to 2000d-4 and Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations, Department of 
Transportation, subtitle A, Office of the Secretary, Part 21, nondiscrimination in federally-
assisted programs of the Department of Transportation issued pursuant to such Act, hereby 
notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that any contract entered into pursuant to this 
advertisement, disadvantaged enterprises as defined at 49 CFR Part 26 will be afforded full 
opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on 
the grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex in consideration for an award. 
 
 DATED this 4th day of November, 2019. 
 
 
 
 _____________________________________ 
 Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 
 Lewis County, WA 
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